FLIGHT ATTENDANTS' ASSOCIATION OF AUSTRALIA

Presiding Commissioner
Professor Richard Snape
Commissioner Mrs Helen Owens
Industry Commission
Level 28 Collins Tower
35 Collins Street
MELBOURNE VIC 3000

Dear Commissioner,

I would like to formally make a submission to the Commission's inquiry into International Air Services as this inquiry will affect the 9000 members of this Association.

In brief, it is the Association's belief that the issues addressed by the inquiry will affect the job security and career progression of our members. Of particular concern to us is the effect of cabotage on the Australian market, but the scope of the whole inquiry is of major concern as it will affect every person in Australia.

The Association would like to be represented at the inquiries hearings in March, so please notify us as soon as possible of the dates of the inquiry.

Yours faithfully,

John Walker Federal Secretary